
Christmas Lunch 

Next Friday 15th Dec is our 

Christmas lunch day.  The children 

may wear a Christmas Jumper if 

they wish. 

 

Flu Immunisations Catch – Up 

If your child missed their flu 

immunisation for whatever 

reason, there is a catch-up clinic 

at Broomhill Health Centre on 

Monday 18th December 2017.   

To book an appointment please 

ring the school nurse team on  

01670 761908 by Friday 15th 

December 
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This Weeks Teacher Awards 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Breakfast Club 

Our Breakfast Club is so popular now we need 

to have more than one volunteer to help out 

each morning.  If you can spare 45 minutes           

(8.15am – 9.00am) each morning to help serve 

breakfasts please call at the office and let 

us know. 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Wrapping Day – 21st December 2017 

Please let us have your donations towards our 

wrapping day so the children can buy a gift for 

£1 and wrap it up for a member of their family.  

This is a very popular fund raiser. 
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